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PRESS RELEASE 

VISIT THE COUNCIL BLUFFS INTERSTATE WEBSITE TO VIEW AN 
ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING  

COUNCIL BLUFFS, Iowa — April 5, 2018 – In recognition of the upcoming National Work Zone Awareness 
Week, the Iowa Department of Transportation would like to bring attention to the planned construction during 
2018 for the Council Bluffs Interstate System Improvement Program. An online meeting has been developed 
to explain the upcoming activities and the impacts to people traveling on the interstate and local businesses 
in the area of interstates 29 and 80 in Council Bluffs.  

Construction during the 2018 season is part of the Iowa DOT’s Council Bluffs Interstate System 
Improvement Program, a streamlined approach to planned construction projects on I-80, I-29, and I-480 in 
the Council Bluffs/Omaha metropolitan area.  

The online meeting will be available beginning today and can be accessed by visiting the project website, 
www.CouncilBluffsInterstate.IowaDOT.gov, and clicking on the online meeting link on the home page. The 
meeting was recorded allowing persons to view it any time and will be available on the website throughout 
the duration of the construction season. 

The Iowa DOT is asking interested parties to take a few minutes to view the online public meeting and 
review the information on the website. The website also offers a way for those interested to receive future 
emails regarding the construction. Use the “Get Involved” link on the project website to subscribe for future 
updates. 

For general information regarding the proposed improvements, contact Scott Suhr, district transportation 
planner, Iowa DOT District 4 Office, 2210 E. Seventh St., Atlantic, Iowa 50022, phone 712-243-3355 or 800-
289-4368, email Scott.Suhr@dot.iowa.gov. To submit a comment online about this project, go to: (insert 
link). 

# 

Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on the basis of age, 
color, creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, or 
veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discriminated against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights 
Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer.  
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